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Chair Dembriw and members of the committee,
I'm Clair I lock from Corbett, Or, a retired farmer and owner of private forestland.  I urge your
support for SB 892. I will qualify that by saying that pesticide application is a weather
dependent practice and this bill should not hamstring operators into saying that they will apply
on a specific day. 
Thank you
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